
SC FSDO FAASafety Team presents:

ADS-B - Information Meeting

NextGen is coming! Are you ready? Do you know
what to expect? At this meeting you will be
introduced to some of the concepts of
NextGen and the equipment that you will need
before January 1, 2020.  We will cover ADS-B
System Components & Characteristics to include
ground infrastructure as well as aircraft
equipment.  You will gain a new understanding of
ADS-B Airspace.  We will explain why ADS-B is
better for the country and the NAS.  Don't miss
this informative briefing.  Click the link below and
register TODAY.
Directions: See Preview Map Link

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Mon, Dec 30, 2019 - 18:45 EST

Rock Hill York County Bryant

Field

550 Airport Road

Terminal Building Conference

Room

Rock Hill, SC 29732

Contact: Lanny Cline
803-451-2661

james.l.cline@faa.gov

Select #: SO1396959

FPM JAMES LANNY CLINE



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


